Homework:  23rd September 2019
Dear Parents,
Please could you work with your child to add to the “One-Page Profile” that they have started at school.  Please do not stick this into their homework books as it will be placed in their individual files that are kept securely in school.
MyMaths homework will also be set for the children this week. Many thanks.
Mrs Thomas and Mrs R Davies
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